

JOY HOFMEISTER STATE SUPERINTENDENT of PUBLIC INSTRUCTION OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT of EDUCATION

December 3, 2021

Charles Pisarra Director of Bands Union High School 6636 S. Mingo Road Tulsa, OK 74133

Dear Mr. Pisarra,

Congratulations to the Renegade Regiment on the honor of being invited to participate in Macy's Thanksgiving Day Parade! Thank you for your commitment to excellence and for elevating Oklahoma to the international stage!

I am so proud of the high school marching band's exemplary achievement and the opportunity to showcase their talent in such an unforgettable setting.

Sincerely,

Joy Hofmeister

State Superintendent of Public Instruction

Congratulations!